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RFQ 71-2024 

AS-NEEDED DEMOLITION SERVICES OF UNSAFE STRUCTURES (TRIBALWIDE) 
 

Addendum No. 1, Date issued September 16, 2024 
 

This Addendum No. 1 is hereby made a part of RFQ 71-2024 and has been issued by the Seminole 
Tribe of Florida (hereinafter the “Tribe”) to answer questions submitted by prospective bidders. 
 
RFQ 71-2024 is amended as follows: 
 
The following questions are being addressed through this Addendum No. 1:  
 

GENERAL 
1. Q: Are there plans or picture that can give a better insight of the project? 

A: At this time, there are no photos of a typical demolition project as each one is usually 
different. However, all of the demolition projects anticipated to be addressed by this 
solicitation are standard, single-family structures/homes. 

2. Q: What would be the project budget? 

A: The Tribe has funds allocated to address the demolition and removal of unsafe 
structures, on an as-needed basis.  While the exact number of structures to be demolished 
under this program is unknown, it is expected to be meaningful.   

 
All other content for RFQ 71-2024 remains the same. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


